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Funding Announced for Lancaster Long Term Care Facility 

Lancaster, Ontario, January 30, 2025 – The Township of South Glengarry is pleased 

to announce that the Building Ontario Fund has entered into an agreement with Arch 

Corporation to finance the previously announced new Long Term Care facility in 

Lancaster. 

The Building Ontario Fund facilitates the development of critical infrastructure across 

the province by providing financing and advisory services. These efforts are aimed at 

sectors including affordable housing, long-term care, energy, transportation, and 

municipal and community infrastructure. 

The new Long Term Care Facility, to be developed by Arch Corporation, will be located 

at the north end of Broad Street and Wood Street and at the south side of Smithfield 

Park. This facility will offer a welcoming home to 128 seniors, making a significant 

increase of 68 beds compared to the existing facility.  

Mayor Lachlan McDonald remarked, “This is a momentous day for our community. The 

new long term care facility represents our steadfast commitment to ensuring that our 

seniors have access to high-quality care in South Glengarry. We are thrilled to see this 

project move forward.” 

MPP Nolan Quinn stated, “Seniors are a vital part of our community. This investment 

will ensure our seniors can live in a modern, state-of-the-art home close to their loved 

ones, while accessing excellent care.” 

Construction is anticipated to start in March 2025, with resident occupancy expected in 

early 2028 
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Issued by: 
Kelli Campeau 
GM Corporate Services/Clerk 
kcampeau@southglengarry.com 
 
For more information: 
Joanne Haley, GM Planning, Building & Enforcement 
jhaley@southglengarry.com  
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